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       Tuesday 31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: School Choir ‘Sparkle in the Park’    

 

As a school, we take great pride in performing within the Greenwich community and it is with 

this in mind that we take pleasure in inviting your child to sing at this year's Eltham event, 

Sparkle in the park at Avery Hill Park in SE9 2PQ. (Opposite Stationers Crown Woods 

Academy). 

 

This will take place on Thursday 30th November at 4.30. The details are below  

 

• We will be travelling by public transport from school at 2.45pm 

• Children will be required to wear full school uniform  

• If parents are unable to come to watch the performance then please collect your 

child at 5.30 from Avery Hill Park. 

 

 

Please sign into your Arbor account to give consent. Sadly, there is a limited capacity for 

accompanying adults and so the organizers have stated that 1 parent/guardian per child 

may come to the event.  

 

We always aspire to give our wonderful students opportunities to educate, build confidence 

and develop skills in teamwork and leadership, all whilst championing inclusivity and 

understanding.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Luke Charleson 

Music Specialist 

Woodhill Primary School 

 

 


